
Cadenasso, Eugene 

3/20/2013 4:40:19 PM
Ramaiya, Shilpa R (/o=PG&E/ou=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SRRd) 

Myers, Richard A. (richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: CPUC PSEP data request

Shilpa,

I can understand why you’ve been busy. We want to make sure you have enough time to 
prepare PG&E’s response, so March 28 is OK.

Eugene

From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R [mailto:SRRd@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 3:27 PM 
To: Cadenasso, Eugene 
Cc: Myers, Richard A.
Subject: RE: CPUC PSEP data request

Eugene,

Collecting this information is taking longer than expected. With the workshop coming up and 
me out of the office a couple days, can we turn this in on Thursday, March 28? We gave Rich 
some information last week in a meeting with Mike Robertson that may have addressed the 
immediate need for General Hagan.

Hope you find this reasonable.

Thanks.

SB GT&S 0040061

mailto:richard.myers@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SRRd@pge.com


Shilpa

From: Cadenasso, Eugene fmailto:euqene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.qov1
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 11:28 AM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R 
Cc: Myers, Richard A.
Subject: CPUC PSEP data request 
Importance: High

Shilpa,

Attached is a template to update the information you provided earlier in the year about PSEP 
spending/forecasts and PG&E’s shareholder allocation and absorption. In addition, we are 
asking for information about distribution related safety spending. We need the information 
by COB March 22. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Eugene

(415) 703-1214

PG&ETs committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... ,To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge~:com/about/company/privacy/customer/
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